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Books we are reading: The Little Red Hen, How We Play?, and 
Owen. 

Brown Bags 
Most weekends, your child 
will have a brown bag 
assignment. With this, 
think of an object that 
starts with the letter on 
the bag. Put the item in 
the bag or put a picture 
of the item in the bag. 
Write three clues on the 
paper attached to the 
bag.  
Bring bags in on Monday 
and that week, we’ll work 
on guessing a few bags 
each day.  
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

What we are learning this 
week:       Getting Along  
This is the last week of our 
Ready For School unit.  
We will look at a lot at 
cooperating- how to and why 
we need to work together. 
 
Letter- Bb and its sound 
 
Math- recognizing 2 and 
counting to five  
 
 

Vocabulary words:     cooperate  share  turns  
          more  less  same 
          sink  float	

Jean Wright Teaching the “Wright” Way © 2015  



We have a very busy class this 
year with lots of interested 
minds that are continuously 
growing. Knowing the alphabet 
and counting are a big part of 
the beginning kindergarten 
readiness. Each day, try to name 
letters you see everywhere!! 
And count toys when you clean, 
or with any chore. Your little 
one’s mind is always ready to 
grow; try not to let any moment 
to ‘sneak’ in learning go by.  
Your children bring a smile to 
my face each day. Thank you for 
sharing them with me this year!  

Ms. Faith  

Next week: My Family 
We will be starting a new 4 
week unit over family. We 
will be looking at how 
important we are in our 
families. Next week we will 
be looking at who is in my 
family.  Children will learn 
about family members, 
family roles, and unique 
qualities of families.   
 
Upcoming dates: 
 
Night to Grow/Open 
House 9/11 
 
Picture Day 9/27 
 
Fall Break 10/2-6 
 

Little reminders: 
Box Tops 
Our class, along with the rest of the 
school, collects Box Tops. These are 
little rectangles that are on the 
bottoms of P & G food and home 
products. Our school gets a dime for 
each top. It sounds like a little, but 
can quickly add up to extra  
 
 
Parking and times 
Remember, drop off time is between 
7:15 and 7:30 and pick up time is 
between 1:45 and 2:00. Please 
remember to park and enter through 
the gym doors.  
 

SNACKS 
If you can and want, please start 
bringing in snacks this week. At 
the beginning of each month, 
bring in snack and drinks for one 
day for 20 children. If each child 
brings in a day’s worth of snack, 
that will equally the whole month!  


